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Re: Hurricane Lake Rd Duplex in Bryant Arkansas

From Matthew Finley <finleymatthewm@gmail.com>
Date Mon 6/30/2025 7:14 AM
To Jimmy Worlow <jworlow@entergy.com>

Cc  kazi hopeconsulting.com <kazi@hopeconsulting.com>; Stu <stuart@finleyandcompany.com>;
jonathanlhope@gmail.com <jonathanlhope@gmail.com>

Thanks for the quick response. | don't think we want anything fancy. It would be 2 lights max....I will
find out and get back with you. Pretty sure it's the basic SL 1 M lights on the existing wood poles.

Thank you..!!

Matthew Finley
501.231.4930 cell

On Jun 30, 2025, at 7:02 AM, Worlow, Jimmy <jworlow@entergy.com> wrote:

The city needs to turn in an LOA to the builder’s desk. On that LOA they need to tell us how many
lights they want and what type of light. That’s what we need from the city since the lights will be
added to their account and they will be paying for the streetlights each month. If they only want 2
basic SL1M type lights installed on existing wood poles it shouldn’t be too hard, But if they want
decorative underground type lights and fiberglass poles to be installed then those are more
complicated and have an upfront cost associated with them. Those negotiations are between you and
the city, but Entergy can’t install any lights without an LOA or install request from the city turned
into the Builders Desk signed by the city and in writing.

Jimmy Worlow

From: Matthew Finley <finleymatthewm@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 6:51 AM

To: Worlow, Jimmy <jworlow@entergy.com>

Cc: kazi hopeconsulting. com <kazi@hopeconsulting.com>; Stu <stuart@finleyandcompany.com>;
Jonathan Hope <jonathanlhope@gmail.com>

Subject: Hurricane Lake Rd Duplex in Bryant Arkansas
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6/30/25, 3:06 PM Mail - kazi hopeconsulting.com - Outlook
Good Morning Jimmy

We are being asked by the City of Bryant to obtain street lights for a duplex project we are
doing on Hurricane Lake Road in Bryant, Arkansas.

I am trying to get some information from you. We have 2 power poles on site and I am
assuming they would just be the common LED “night watcher” LED lights.

There are 4 addresses, but the poles sit in between these 2:

2604 Hurricane Lake Road
Bryant, AR 72019

2520 Hurricane Lake Road
Bryant, AR 72019

Please let me know what information you need from us.
Thanks so much...!!
Matthew Finley

501.231.4930
finleymatthewm@gmail.com

This message is intended for the exclusive use of the intended addressee. If you have
received this message in error or are not the intended addressee or his or her authorized
agent, please notify me immediately by e-mail, discard any paper copies and delete all
electronic files of this message.
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